
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

733 7TH AVE., STE. 110, KIRKLAND, WA 98033  P: (425) 448-7607  F: (425) 448-7608 

December 31, 2024  

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager  
Office of Community Health Systems – Certificate of Need 
Washington State Department of Health  

Sent by E-mail: FSLCON@doh.wa.gov 

Re:  Eden Hospice at King County, LLC Letter of Intent for Providing Medicare and Medicaid Hospice 
Services to Hospice Eligible Patients in Pierce County  

Dear Mr. Hernandez:  

This letter of intent is issued on behalf of Eden Hospice at King County, LLC, an affiliate of Eden Healthcare 
Management, LLC.  Eden Hospice at King County, LLC in accordance with WAC 246-310-080, intends to 
submit a certificate of need application (CN) to provide Medicare and Medicaid Eligible hospice services to 
residents of Pierce County.   
 
1. Description of proposed service 

Eden Healthcare Management, LLC, as Manager of Eden Hospice at King County, LLC, requests CN 
approval to extend the service area of Eden Hospice at King County, LLC, to provide Medicare and 
Medicaid hospice services to residents of Pierce County. 
 

2. Estimated cost of the project 
There are no estimated capital costs associated with the project because services are being provided through 
the existing Eden Hospice at King County, LLC agency location. 
 

3. Identification of the service area 
Eden Hospice at King County,  LLC will extend its service area to provide Medicare and Medicaid hospice 
services to residents of Pierce County. 

Please address all correspondence to:  
Jamie Brown, Chief Operating Officer  
4601 NE 77th Ave., Ste. 300,   
Vancouver, WA 98662 
jamie.brown@eden-health.com 
  

 Sincerely,  
 
  
 Jamie Brown, Chief Operating Officer 


